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December 30, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
I hope your holidays have been wonderful and your Winter Break is relaxing thus 
far!  As noted in my Blackboard Connect message to you of December 22nd, even 
though the Twinsburg City School District is currently on Winter Break, per the 
directive of the Ohio Department of Health and Summit County health officials, we 
are to continue to provide notification to our families regarding positive COVID-19 
cases if any students are on campus.  In our case, our winter sports teams are 
practicing thus this notification is required.   
 
Since December 22nd, I reported the following positive case to Summit County 
health officials: 
 

 One (1) On-Campus 9th grade student 
 
Please continue to remind your children and each other to practice the COVID-19 
safety protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially distanced from others, and 
frequently sanitizing hands and/or frequently washing them with soap and water. 
 
Here’s wishing you and yours the very best of health and much happiness in 2021! 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


